CITY OF WOODCREEK
PARADE RULES FOR HALLOWEEN PARADE ENTRIES
Sunday, October 29, 2023
The Parade Line-Up will begin at 4:30 P.M. on Sunday, October 29, 2023, on Deerfield Drive. 
The Parade will begin promptly at 4:45 P.M., turning right on Woodcreek Drive and proceeding to Pro Lane.
1. Hays County Sheriff Officers will CLOSE Woodcreek Drive at the start of the Parade.
1. The Parade is limited to Woodcreek residents and their guests.
1. ONLY pre-registered participants will be allowed to participate in the parade.  There will be NO registrations accepted the day of the Parade.
1. A parent MUST accompany any minor participating in the parade.
1. Staging for the Parade will begin at 4:30 p.m.  Parade Volunteers will line up Parade Participants by assigned numbers. No parade vehicle may be parked on Deerfield Drive the night before or before staging begins the day of the parade.
1. ONLY registered participants will be allowed in the Staging Area. Residents on Deerfield Drive will be allowed to enter and leave, as needed. 
1. Golf carts and motorized vehicles will be assigned a number for parade lineup and for judging.
(Judging will be held as “Drive-By” past the new Gazebo, located at the Woodcreek Drive/Brookhollow Drive Triangle)
1. Parade Participants and riders on trailers MUST remain seated while Parade is in motion. Any rider who leaves a vehicle or trailer will not be allowed to return to the Parade.
1. The Parade will end at the intersection of Woodcreek Drive and Pro Lane, where Parade Participants will be able to attend the Woodcreek Spooktacular Festival.
1. When disbanding at the end of the Parade, please DO NOT block the flow of traffic for Parade Participants behind you or disrupt the City’s regular traffic flow past this area. 
** Follow the directions of the Parade Committee Volunteer(s). **
1. Registration for Parade Participation must be received by Thursday October 26th at 4PM 
1. NO POLITICAL or COMMERCIAL ADVERTISEMENTS are permitted by Parade Participants. 
The City of Woodcreek and the Parks and Recreation Board are excited for the 2023 Halloween Spooktacular Parade and Festival. Your cooperation is very appreciated.
